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Along with the turning of leaves, pumpkin spice everything, and college football,
fall means the annual CEL Resident Satisfaction Survey is HERE!  We rely on
your survey responses and comments to highlight what we’re doing well and
where we have challenges.  For example, this year we have ensured that we’ve
followed up on every maintenance request, replaced worn playground
equipment, opened our Victory pool, resurfacing the entire interior and installed
a new, higher security  fence.  We’ll be delivering surveys the first week in
October, so keep your eye out for an EMAIL from “CEL”!  “Please ensure we have
a valid, non-military email address.  A quick call to the office at 325-690-6698
will confirm that.  Best of all, you’ll have the opportunity to win some great
prizes, including 6 MONTHS of FREE RENT!
 WE STRIVE FOR 5!!!

 October 1-31 "CEL" Resident Satisfaction Survey

 
       HAVE A HAPPY & SAFE HALLOWEEN!

Community Yard Sale is in the process of
being rescheduled for our Residents.  We
will have a sign up sheet at the Block
Party with the finalized date.  
 
HALLOWEEN - OCTOBER 31ST 
Goblins and ghouls are welcome to crawl
into the leasing office for candy, cookies &
punch :) 2:00-5:00 pm.

Hunt Updates

RSVP all attendees.  Close family members are
welcome to join!

Resident Appreciation Annual Block Party!
We have the privilege of Col. David Benson
opening our National Night Out festivities as
guest speaker October 8, 2:30-5:30 pm.  We
are deeply grateful for his attendance and the
continuous support from Dyess Air Force
Base as well as the generosity of the  local
community in Abilene!  Residents, we
appreciate you all for making this possible.
We are celebrating YOU! This year's theme is
"SPORTS" so bring your family, wear your
jerseys and lets have some fun!!

Block Party!!!Quail Hollow Family Housing

Contact Information
 
Office Phone
325-690-6698
Fax
325-690-0388
 
After Hours Maintenance Emergency
325-690-6698
 
 
Office Staff
Sandy Nichols - Community Director
Paula Buckley - Community Manager
Raquel Gonzalez - Resident Service Specialist
 
 
Maintenance Staff
Brian Humecki - Maintenance Director
David Thames - Maintenance Tech
Jim Fetsch - Maintenance Tech
Donny Gee - Maintenance Tech
Roger Lusko - Housekeeper
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SaturdayFridayThursdayWednesdaySunday Monday Tuesday

October 31st - Trick or Treating welcome at the
leasing office. Stop in dressed in your best & grab
some candies , cookies & punch 2:00-5:00 pm. 
 
Thursdays - Pest Control. Contact the Leasing
Office to be added to our list. 
 
 

•
 
 
 
•
 
 
 
 

October 4th - Distribution of CEL Surveys!! Check
your email inbox, spam or junk mail! We are taking
surveys until the 31st. Thank you for taking the
time to give us your feedback!
 
October 8th -Annual Block Party!  2:30-5:30.
Please call 325-690-6698 to RSVP all members to
attend. Pick up your free meal & raffle tickets at
the leasing office. Live band Fraid Knot & sports
play for everyone!
 

•
 
 
 
 
•
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